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The Undergraduate Education Policy Committee proposed the following resolutions for 
the Faculty Senate’s consideration: 
 
October 14, 2008 

Resolution to Recommend Approval of the RME to Eliminate the Minor in 
Information Technology. (Approved) 

 
Resolution to Recommend Approval of the RME for the Addition of Sport 
Administration Major in the Department of Kinesiology.  (Approved) 

 
November 18, 2008 

Resolution to Recommend the Approval of an Addition of the Specialization in 
Health and Safety Management to the Bachelor of Science Degree in Technical 
Resource Management.  (Approved) 

 
February 10, 2009 

Resolution to Recommend the Approval of the RME to Change of Specialization 
Names in Geography and Environmental Resources.  (Approved) 

 
Resolution to Approve the RME to Change the Name of the Center for Study of 
Crime, Delinquency, and Corrections to the Department of Criminology and 
Criminal Justice and to Change the Name of the Bachelor of Arts and Master of 
Arts Degrees from Administration of Justice to Criminology and Criminal Justice.  
(Approved) 

 
April 14, 2009 

Resolution to Recommend Approval of RME to Eliminate Computer Engineering  
Specialization Within the Bachelor of Science Degree in Electrical Engineering.  
(Approved) 

 
 The chair of the UEPC would like to thank the members of the committee for 
their exceptionally diligent work and the opportunity to chair this so very important 
committee:  Joseph A. Brown, (Black American Studies); Jon Davey (Architecture); 
Lori Merrill- Fink (Theater); Kathy Hytten (Education); Carl Flowers (Rehabilitation); 
Joan Davis (ASA); James Ferraro (Physiology); Michael Lydy (Zoology); Meera 
Kommarraju (Psychology). 

 
NOTE:  The UEPC had regularly scheduled meetings on the last Tuesday of each month 
contingent upon receiving an RME.  There were no ad hoc committees within the UEPC. 


